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Catch-Up 
Sunday 

November 
27 

 

Thank you for your support! 
Continue joining us in 
building paths for God's 
word to be spread and 
heard in many places. Here 
are a few examples of how 
your support helps various 
ministries: 
 

• Growing different ministries, such as Children's Ministry, Youth Ministry, 

Young Adults, Adult Sunday School classes, and other teams 
• Hispanic Congregation continues to minister to the Hispanic 

Community here and in Williamsburg 
• Compassionate Mission Partnership has partnered with Yates 

Elementary School to help families in need and support teachers with 
school supplies and other items 

• Compassion Ministry has not stopped serving meals to our family 
members and other families in need 

• Music Ministry is reaching other churches to encourage choral 
worship 

 

See the various ways you can donate at the bottom of this newsletter to help us 
minister to our community. 

 

  

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011laXXmpfMcTaI5iKxTZ-Yjg9brbFfi9HxuIgBainD4Vt7hpCcsr1pGlw8MUIVXWIZ7R2WUFqg-30UTvzA2n04FU_A43OsEDkkTYZKQ0v_opw7KsnBy_YvIJv2knGSX-Ws2ZLhlWfhUfVOji98BqsGQ==&c=6h32RebLNuem4TxucPekA-Dy6_fGgh_rMJAPUhn8r0Oxp0m9df0dcA==&ch=aJNlfdwZ-tFq4CH1NxdMhsA-hdm45CrM0M75R9vioInqiNfkzJfcCQ==


  

  

  

It's Not Too Late to Nominate! 
We have extended the deadline to Sunday, November 27 for nominating deacons for the next 
three year rotation beginning in January 2023. If you know of someone and have their 
permission to nominate them please click on the link below. 

 

Deacon Nomination Form 

  

 

  

 

  

First Baptist Preschool 
Thanksgiving Chapel 

First Baptist Preschool gathered in the 
sanctuary yesterday for their annual 
Thanksgiving Chapel. The preschoolers have 
been learning about being thankful through 
their teachers, songs, and play. We are 
definitely thankful to have such a wonderful 
preschool at FBCNN! 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013_6moZuVoU5RGl0gFYRZ-s2eGWLeifpPTSflDSggV1xgmlYT0uMXs3KntGoqzHlNhwLW3ruIE-0hwK94UBEqnU_96mTayquHzZIf5N-5NoH9PDDLGbx52Ee6R1xN1j_K5Gdc9b12eL3sKyCQqOlHrWAMbMgpquCVMC8AiBJ-W61rACNx-_IC4A==&c=ATuywEYPRqWeAxDXvlSddMWVyHjXb_3VeeqzpM6GSfy7tejuVSucug==&ch=Tag87QmGs3Vq9cVkmf4CPYDcylmIM8I5FptsBT488Bay3-G-4MF2Pg==


  

  

  

Upcoming Events 
November 23 - No Wednesday Night 
Activities! Church Office closing at noon. 

November 24 - Church Office closed 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

December 4 - Bring a Friend to 
Bethlehem Breakfast for children and 
their families (See article above) 

December 9 - USAF Heritage Band 
Christmas Concert at 6:30pm, concert is 
free to the public but reservations are 
required. Click here to RSVP. 

  

 

Yates Elementary School 
Update 

 

Our clothing drive was a big success and 
appreciated. Thank you all for your donations 
and giving spirit. 
 
The holidays are upon us. We have 13 
families this year that need assistance with 
Thanksgiving and Christmas meals as well 
as help with gifts for their young family 
members. A big thank you to Peggy White's 
class for providing Thanksgiving turkeys for 
each family. We will deliver the turkeys to 
Yates on November 17th. Yates PTA is 
having a Food Drive in order to complete 
their meals. The deadline for the drive will be 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013_6moZuVoU5RGl0gFYRZ-s2eGWLeifpPTSflDSggV1xgmlYT0uMXswhsjD4Jkw-tCM-FW-vxzpgr_LYoLctJRWNikRysB_CBXJ0RUulDNecQWxnJ4_VgqrRLXQbpX0G5wGYSg-w2GUOaRQP6cZKx6UDjsMhyDvjWWgBMv9NN9IXbDcPXMZOgzVL8rA1YWGG5ks_wqQpZC77EDp5a4jMiVJ56DuAij-F-7jllFtxLhl7NRXB_qZSNyvBaXSJk1CgIopmQM8aYwz8=&c=ATuywEYPRqWeAxDXvlSddMWVyHjXb_3VeeqzpM6GSfy7tejuVSucug==&ch=Tag87QmGs3Vq9cVkmf4CPYDcylmIM8I5FptsBT488Bay3-G-4MF2Pg==


 

Ukraine Updates 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
and prayers for the lives impacted by 
the war in Ukraine. Half of the money 
collected is going to Camp Harghita in 
Romania and the other half to Project 
Ruth. Both of these organizations 
have been taking in refugees and 
providing assistance to those affected 
by the war. 
 
To continue supporting Ukraine, send 
your donation to First Baptist and 
designate "Ukraine Relief Fund" in the 
memo. We will be sending these 
funds out on a regular basis so they 
can be used quickly. 

  

 

FBP Amazon Wish 
List 

 

If you would like to help First Baptist 
Preschool enhance their classrooms for 
this school year, a wish list of items has 
been created on Amazon. You can view 
and purchase items from the First Baptist 
Preschool Amazon Wish List, and items 
will be shipped directly to the 
preschool. If you would prefer to make a 
monetary donation, please make your 
check payable to FBCNN with "First 
Baptist Preschool" in the memo. The 
teachers and students thank you for 
helping to make this school year great! 

  

 

November 18th. Volunteers will be needed to 
help sort the food for delivery. If you can 
volunteer, please contact Karon Garcia 
(757)593-1904 or keckwerth@cox.net. 
 
The same 13 families will need our help to 
make their Christmas a merry one. If you 
would like to help with this mission of love as 
an individual, a family, Sunday Bible Study 
Class, or other church group, please contact 
Diana Buckingham (912)704-3837 
or dsbuckingham@comcast.net. 
Contributions for their meals will begin 
December 1st. A list of what will be needed 
will appear in the next newsletter and will 
also be available in the church office. For 
questions about the food collection please 
contact Karon Garcia. 
 
At a time when everyone is finding life 
challenging, your loving generosity is 
appreciated. Thank you for all you do for the 
Yates ministry. 

  

 

Weekly Worship 
Opportunities 

Join us for worship in person or online 
Sunday, November 27 at 8:30 or 11:00 
am! Randy Shepley will be leading us in 

worship. 
If you have any technical difficulties 

watching the service on Facebook Live, 
please send us a direct message on 

Facebook so we can help troubleshoot 
the issue. 

The following is a list of weekly events 
that can be accessed on the First Baptist 

Church of Newport News Facebook 
page. Learn more about children's events 
on Facebook and youth events on their 
Instagram page-@fbcnnyouth. The 8:30 

and 11 Sunday worship services are 
streamed directly to our website, and can 

be accessed by clicking on Sermon 
Library in the Resources tab. 

 
Sundays 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013_6moZuVoU5RGl0gFYRZ-s2eGWLeifpPTSflDSggV1xgmlYT0uMXswdlSC6qoYqVYyskNmas7N9aNgV6rYIDi2-Wo5KGIuBwNOuxYaxO5wePt8E57QIOASF_yO3qEpgjN2dQV1l6ivuRoG3kLUEUNxwYT33Xaq8Kldss7aY5PjidwT3NQWqD0QOy2VEieitF9fPei2TOpXAvLpKRIBQhAAr_Ma2yl6xChiBrX0-Ew9nepcL6Dht-Fg==&c=ATuywEYPRqWeAxDXvlSddMWVyHjXb_3VeeqzpM6GSfy7tejuVSucug==&ch=Tag87QmGs3Vq9cVkmf4CPYDcylmIM8I5FptsBT488Bay3-G-4MF2Pg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013_6moZuVoU5RGl0gFYRZ-s2eGWLeifpPTSflDSggV1xgmlYT0uMXswdlSC6qoYqVYyskNmas7N9aNgV6rYIDi2-Wo5KGIuBwNOuxYaxO5wePt8E57QIOASF_yO3qEpgjN2dQV1l6ivuRoG3kLUEUNxwYT33Xaq8Kldss7aY5PjidwT3NQWqD0QOy2VEieitF9fPei2TOpXAvLpKRIBQhAAr_Ma2yl6xChiBrX0-Ew9nepcL6Dht-Fg==&c=ATuywEYPRqWeAxDXvlSddMWVyHjXb_3VeeqzpM6GSfy7tejuVSucug==&ch=Tag87QmGs3Vq9cVkmf4CPYDcylmIM8I5FptsBT488Bay3-G-4MF2Pg==
mailto:keckwerth@cox.net
mailto:dsbuckingham@comcast.net
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013_6moZuVoU5RGl0gFYRZ-s2eGWLeifpPTSflDSggV1xgmlYT0uMXs3SrIOsrl6GdwAb9Sh_JkWgSPvAB0YmnBd9SoFRjhE4uZEyiy6VWmyHMEYYlxF3uWoJr8euVmre7XBnD1ms5pcA=&c=ATuywEYPRqWeAxDXvlSddMWVyHjXb_3VeeqzpM6GSfy7tejuVSucug==&ch=Tag87QmGs3Vq9cVkmf4CPYDcylmIM8I5FptsBT488Bay3-G-4MF2Pg==


 

  

 

 

You can download our app on your 
phone, smart TV or Roku player. This will 
give you the opportunity to get push 
notifications (notifications that pop up on 
your phone) that will allow you to stay 
informed. In the event of bad weather, we 
will be able to notify everyone if we need 
to make changes to our Sunday morning 
services and Bible Study or Wednesday 
night activities. You can also watch past 
and present services, see upcoming 
events, and more. If you need assistance 
in downloading the app contact Ethan or 
a member of our Tech Team for help. 

 

8:30 a.m. Traditional Worship 
9:45 a.m. Adult Bible Study 
9:45 a.m. Children's Bible Study 
9:45 a.m. Infant-Preschool Bible Study 
9:45 a.m. Youth Bible Study 
11:00 a.m. Contemporary Worship 
11:00 a.m. Extended Session - infants 
through age 4 
12:30 p.m. Hispanic Worship 
 
Mondays 
7:00 p.m. Young Single Adults 
 
Wednesdays 
5:30 p.m. Midweek Café 
6:00 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal 
6:15 p.m. Library Open 
6:30 p.m. Adult Spiritual Formation 
Group 
6:30 p.m. Youth Group Gathering and 
Worship 
6:30 p.m. Children's Kmotion (Music, 
Missions, and Fun!) 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 
Thursdays 
10:00 a.m. Swingin' Singers 
 
Thanks to our new FBCNN app, we are 

able to stream our services directly to our 
website! Click on the link below to watch 

the service from 8:30 & 11 this past 
Sunday. (Services are listed in 

chronological order with the most recent 
at the top.) 

 
November 20 

  

 

Make a financial contribution to 
FBCNN today by clicking on the 

Donate link. 

DONATE 

  

 

 

 

 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013_6moZuVoU5RGl0gFYRZ-s2eGWLeifpPTSflDSggV1xgmlYT0uMXs7JeO6H3Mi10a-duKl3MKkzVxrWt9vOf5WRcwL4ZJSfjT1wnKZEblpYUatBPvPUcyKzXRckbYsPznZHM0UGT_22H7KG0snqWOGrjCSgcLDSbXeFWF8D7b-5MZp583lX1S5HdShW6OlXG8MyQFEWhlxtqkiTt8WDFv_h5gcupgvz84RmsCcG16GIrQAGplVScr7F1Pwo0t9WJtcmOhLkU5_l9vRkU9FmfFr5uWAB2Rhfsy6pBlf1laHAFrC8g-1YrCtmQWw_seZzqNt9gz_3qpF9Rp6H0gOkOkA==&c=ATuywEYPRqWeAxDXvlSddMWVyHjXb_3VeeqzpM6GSfy7tejuVSucug==&ch=Tag87QmGs3Vq9cVkmf4CPYDcylmIM8I5FptsBT488Bay3-G-4MF2Pg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013_6moZuVoU5RGl0gFYRZ-s2eGWLeifpPTSflDSggV1xgmlYT0uMXsxIzo38BidVScQRun3i8pNPrUuMmeXIZVRzvT8VpSmJcckOBTKWfd94qLEut31Nqu3YRG0XuMBRhOxfI2jhe8LJPxfTAURiFlzBYtbmzeamhMVKnUuN6_POkGq6fERF04A==&c=ATuywEYPRqWeAxDXvlSddMWVyHjXb_3VeeqzpM6GSfy7tejuVSucug==&ch=Tag87QmGs3Vq9cVkmf4CPYDcylmIM8I5FptsBT488Bay3-G-4MF2Pg==


 

  

  

 

 

  

Staff Contact Info 

Randy Shepley, Senior Pastor, rshepley@fbcnn.org 

Ethan Brown, Associate Pastor Young Adults & Digital 
Ministry, ebrown@fbcnn.org 

Juan Garcia, Associate Pastor Hispanics, jgarcia@fbcnn.org 

Walter Satchell, Associate Pastor Pastoral Care, wsatchell@fbcnn.org 

Lesley Spitzer, Associate Pastor Worship and Creative Arts, lspitzer@fbcnn.org 

Monica Garcia, Financial Coordinator, monica@fbcnn.org 

Sharon Hertzler, Director of Children and Preschool Ministry, shertzler@fbcnn.org 

Rebecca Hinson, Ministry Assistant, rhinson@fbcnn.org 

John Irving, Director of Choral Ministry, jirving@fbcnn.org 

Kolby Keller, Director of Youth Ministry, kkeller@fbcnn.org 

Nikki Reid, Executive Assistant, nikki@fbcnn.org 

Lindsay Rew, Preschool Director, preschool@fbcnn.org 

Church Office: 757-930-0911 
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